
Dear Students,  

In response to University events related to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) situation, the Registrar’s Office 

has moved the process of withdrawing from a single course to an online process.  You will temporarily 

be able to withdraw from a spring 2020 course online up to the deadline of April 10.   

 This form will allow you to request a course withdrawal electronically  

 Once submitted through MAX, your instructor will receive your request for withdrawal and be 

able to approve it and forward it on to the Registrar’s Office.   

 No paper forms will be needed 

 When your withdrawal is processed, the system will generate a notification email to your 

advisor.  You will know that your withdrawal is final when you see a “W” for the course in your 

MAX account. 

The log-in for MyVille/MAX can be found here: https://www.millersville.edu/logins/ 

In MAX, the form to request a course withdrawal will be here: 

 

Please note: this form is for individual course withdrawals.  It is not the correct form for complete 

student withdrawal from the spring semester. Please visit the student forms center for the 

withdrawal/leave of absence form: https://www.millersville.edu/forms/index.php 
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